
I have been an esthetician in both California and Oregon for over 20 years, and this bill should be passed to protect all estheticians. 
There wasn’t an advanced esthetic license when I first started, and I have more education and experience than most of the 
advanced esthetic licensees coming out of their certification. If advanced esthetician want to practice laser that is amazing but don’t 
take the other modalities away from the “esthetician”. ThiS just a way for schools to make more money and I can’t afford to pay 
10,000 to go back and get an advanced license, and the time to be grandfathered in to the scope has expired. Also, you had to work 
for a laser center or a doctor to be grandfathered in to the advanced license and most esthetician work for clinics, wellness centers, 
or spa want to practice esthetics without using a laser. However, Estheticans do want to continue using Led, high frequency and 
microcurrent (which the consumer can purchase all of these devices on Amazon or other sites) and it would better for trained 
individuals to be using these on their clients. Please do no allow us to be forced to eliminate the things that we have been trained to 
do (in my case 20 years of training) and force us is to shut down and take away our income. Thank you


